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Serving the Lord in the
Dominican Republic

Dear Partners,

Greetings from the Dominican Republic!!! Paula and | are extremely
excited to be back in the “country of our heart.” This is the place
where we started missions ministry in 1988. We have not only
renewed our work in San Pedro de Macoris, but have been able to
reach out through former ministries to disciple two young men
excited to do ministry.

We have spent a lot of time to remodel a small house on Visionland,
our 46 acre ministry property. On this property there are sports
fields, rescue homes for girls and women from the street. The
ministry hospitality house is under construction which will host
groups coming to ministry alongside our team in different areas of
outreach and ministry.

We chose to live on Visionland because it is relatively close to the
area where we are establishing the first outreach chapel from the
San Pedro Church. Actually, we will be moving into our home that
will give us a comfortable place to live, as well as, be involved in
ministry to the missions teams who will be housed on the
Visionland.

On October 29, the chapel ministry was launched in a small part in
front of the house that we rented for the chapel. God gave us a
great beginning with more than 75 people in attendance. Many
came from the San Pedro church to help with music and others to
support the start of the chapel ministry. That Sunday afternoon
service brought attention to the ministry. We are excited about the
start and believe that God is going to do a great work in reaching
this community, as well as, other communities as chapels will be
established in these areas.

Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your faithful support.
Please pray for continued good health and open doors into homes

and hearts for the Lord!!
For His Glory!
Doug & Paula Hodges

Discipling the Nations



